
Fourth Creek Reservoir Security Fencing 

Installation of fence along Cape Arago Highway to help protect the 4th Creek salmon hatchery program 

will tentatively begin at the end of July.  An approximately 1,128-foot long, 6-foot tall chain-link fence with 

black vinyl coating will run from just north of the Miluk Drive entry up to Tarheel Lane.  Construction of 

this fence will be done by West Coast Fencing Company and should be completed in one to two weeks.  

The construction of this fence is funded through a Bureau of Indian Affairs grant under the Hatchery 

Maintenance Funding program. The purpose of installing this fence is to deter trespass, theft, and 

vandalism at the 4th Creek acclimation pond and adult salmon trapping facility.  

For more information, please contact the Natural Resources Department at (541)-756-0904 or email 

nataliewilson@coquilletribe.org 
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